
BUCKEYE LAKE VILLAGE 
MAYOR’S REPORT 
October 24, 2022 

 
 
October 11, 2022      Meeting Newark regarding monies for TAP Grant 
 
 We met on the Licking County Commissioner floor to discuss the monies available for 
each of five municipalities who have applied for these funds.  They developed a timeline to 
follow as to whose project would go first and who would be pushed back a little.  All agreed 
with the allocations being requested and a plan was set.  This will be for our 2024/2025 project. 
 
Public meeting at Ryan-Braden Park regarding the Operating Levy going on the Ballot 
November 8, 2022. 
              
 

October 13, 2022 Meeting with Jennifer and Joseph Robertson, Managing Partner Public 

Finance, HillTopSecurities.  He was referred to us through Grow Licking County.   
 
He discussed the Municipal Bond idea to be able to build a new Fire Station and new Police 
Station on our property at Mill Dam Road.   He will be excited to come back and discuss this 
with all Council after November 8th, 2022.   
 
     

October 14, 2022  Attended the 2022 Summit on Sustainability 
 
 Held at the Hilton Columbus Downtown.  Buckeye Lake for Tomorrow was given an 
award for the dedicated work with all on and around our Lake to clean our Lake up.  Fairfield 
County Commissioner Dave Levacy, Mayor Jeryne Peterson, Duane Flowers Licking County 
Commissioner, Scott Owen Perry County and Mike Fornataro BLRC.   
The award is: Transforming Our Future 
 
Teresa Jewel came into the office to discuss the feeding program and talk a little about the 
homeless in the Village and how they are setting up tents back along the tree line of the Creek 
which is Village property and connected to the Ryan-Braden Park. 
 
  
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Mayor Jeryne A. Peterson  


